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May
Term Dates
5th June – 21st July

Important Dates –
Parent/Carer 
Group
Parent group is always 
held on a Friday 10.30-
12, in Blackwater Village 
Hall:

• May 26th
• June 30th
• July 14th

If you have any 
questions or queries, 
please contact Lisa Clark 
or Selina Ramble:

Pinklisa20@sky.com

Selina.ramble@spectru
masd.org

Parent Carers Cornwall

June 8th, 10am-7pm Parents Carers 
Cornwall will be holding a session with 
a member of the SEND team. Senior 
School Effectiveness Officer (SEN) 
Strategic Lead for Social, Emotional and 
mental Health and Named Officer for 
education provision for children with 
medical/health needs.

We are holding one to one sessions and 
then parents can ask questions, these 
will be booked in at 50 minutes slots. 
Venue for this is in St Austell. We will be 
holding one a month in different areas.

If you would like to book a slot to speak 
to them and ask questions, please 
email: kaypcc@outlook.com

Coronation Garden Party

The Staff and Students had a 
wonderful time celebrating the 
Kings Coronation.  The students got 
to enjoy a film with popcorn 
and candy floss, followed by 
hotdogs, sandwiches and cakes. 
The weather held off for them to 
enjoy some garden games.

Food Tech
During this month's Food 
Tech lessons students have 
enjoyed making Pizzas, 
Wraps and surprise biscuits.
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Trevassack Lake
On an educational visit students were able to capture some pictures of
Canada Geese.

Buckingham Palace
On Friday 19th of May Lisa and Emma were invited to attend the DofE 
Gold award garden party at Buckingham Palace to celebrate all the 
young people that have achieved their awards and to promote the next 
generation to do theirs.

They had many guest speakers who were very inspiring including Prince 
Edward. We had our school mascot with us who had many photos with 
very important people.

We have our Bronze expedition in June and wish the participants the 
best of luck!!!

Silver award for some of them next year and bronze will still be available 
for others who are eligible

Headteachers comment: Another fantastic few weeks here at Three 
Bridges, I hope you all have a lovely half term.
Lisa
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